
Welcome to Our Guests!     If you are visitor, we want to 
welcome you to our church.  Thank you for coming to worship the Lord 

with us.  Visitors please feel free to fill out the front and back of the narrow 
Information insert located on the tray by the door and place it in the offering 

tray or hand to an usher.  Members can use this form too! 

 
 
 
 

To God at 
 
 
 

FFFFirst Southern Baptist Church of Coalingairst Southern Baptist Church of Coalingairst Southern Baptist Church of Coalingairst Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga    
Week of December 15, 2013 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday   9:00 a.m. Launch into the Deep Prayer Group  
   9:30 a.m. Coffee Time & Fellowship 
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages  
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   4:30 p.m. Youth Time Cancelled Through Jan. 12th  
   6:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study Cancelled Tonight 
   6:00 p.m. Living Nativity 
   

Monday   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study 
   

Tuesday 10:00 a.m. Craft Time 
   

Wednesday 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study for Moms 
   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 
   

Friday   6:00 p.m. Youth Christmas Party in Fellowship Hall 
 
 

Lottie Moon  
Christmas Offering  

The 2013 theme is "Totally His Heart, Hands, Voice."  
Committed to God, first to love Him and then to love 
others, as Christ commands in Matthew 22:36–39. Doing 

whatever it takes and giving no less than their all.  An envelope has been 
provided in your bulletin. Please pray for our international missionaries and 
pray about what God would have you to give to this important offering. 

Come to Cathy’s Photo Studio  
Visitors and Members we need to update our photo board 
and preparing for our new directory.  Cathy is taking 

pictures today.  We have a lot of families with growing children that 
need to update! 
 

New Church Family & Friends Directory For 2014 
 Please come and check the spelling of your names and the 
accuracy of the address, phone numbers, e-mail addresses, 
birthdays and anniversaries.  Thank you!!! 
 

Living Nativity Tonight 
Starts at Keck Park at 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

Middle School/High School Christmas Party 
This Friday, Dec. 20th at 6:00 p.m.  

Party will be in the  Fellowship Hall .  All Youth will need to bring is 
a wrapped, unlabeled $10 gift to use for the gift exchange game.  
We will play games, eat snacks, and have fun! 
 

Christmas Christmas Christmas Christmas ProgramProgramProgramProgram    
         We are looking for children, youth & 
adults to be in and/or help with the Christmas 
Program.  Please let Debbie Whitwill know 
how you can help today.    

If you would like to sing a special for Christmas, please let Don Ervin 
know. Thank you! 
 

Christmas Cards Exchange 
We have the tables setup to exchange Christmas Cards 
alphabetically in the side Green/Purple room off the Foyer.  
Save your postage and donate it to the Lottie Moon 
Christmas Offering instead.   
 

Wedding Celebration Potluck for 
Gregory and Stephanie Glover 

Sunday, Dec 29th after Worship Services 
Since Gregory and Stephanie were married in Florida they wanted a 
chance to celebrate their marriage with their church family, friends 
and family.  Everyone is invited for this time of fellowship.  Please 
bring main and side dishes.  Wedding Cake is provided for dessert. 



Christmas Caroling and Hot Chocolate Fellowship  

Next Sunday Dec. 22nd  at 4:30 p.m. 

What would Christmas be without a time of Caroling 
and Hot Chocolate?  Join us for this fun event.  Bring 
your favorite snack or dessert to the fellowship 
hall tonight.  We will go joyfully singing praises 
about our Lord’s birth and then come back to the 
church fellowship hall for a time of fellowship.  Be 

sure and wear gloves, hats, scarves, coats and bring a 
flashlight with new batteries. 
 

                                        Poinsettias are neededPoinsettias are neededPoinsettias are neededPoinsettias are needed    
Can you help us decorate the Sanctuary?  Please bring in 
your Poinsettia. Thank you for your help! 
 

Let’s Raise the Roof on This Church With Praise! 
Then Help Us To Put It Back On… 

We need to raise money to replace roofs, please mark 

an envelope “Roof Fund” if you would like to donate.   
 

Happy Birthday 
Dec. 16 – Arlene Santino 

Dec. 17 – Andrew Black (son) 
Dec. 20 – Tammy Simon 

 

 Nursery Workers  
Today – Dec.  15th   – Wendy Black and Quincy Richard   
               Dec.   22nd  – Shereé Pieper and Debbie Whitwill 

                                      Dec.   29th   – Beth Williamson and Crystal Grace 
                 

Children Church Workers 
                 Today – Dec.  15th  – Conne Cleveland and Pam Ervin 
                                  Dec.  22nd  – Donna King and Please Volunteer 
                                  Dec.  29th   – Melissa Cleveland and Samantha Pieper 
 
 

                                         First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                         297 Washington Street////P.O. Box 1021 

                                        Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


